
A Message of Hope for 2025 
 

I am truly thankful for each of you who have crossed my path on this journey. As the 2024 year 

comes to an end I am reminded of so many who were strong advocates for McCormick County 

Democratic Party but will not be going into 2025 with us: Delmonica Gardenhire, Roseann 

Riddick, Robin Otegen, and possibly others I may not know as well or know about their passing. 

 

This is a rather difficult year for us, but we must put it behind us and prepare for the fight of our 

life to represent people and their rights, even if they do not understand what we are up against for 

the next 4 years. 

 

Now is not the time to throw in the towel. Now is the time to fight for justice, equality, freedom 

of choice and democracy. 

 

I invite each of you to join us fully in this fight. We need volunteers in many areas. Whatever 

your expertise we can use to help give visibility to the party while demonstrating why we are the 

party of the people, for the people. 

 

For now Let's reflect on 2024 and embrace 2025 for all the possibilities we can bring about in the 

future. 

 

Happy New Year and blessings, peace, prosperity and hope for all. 

 

Cherry H. Brown, Chair 

 


